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(e) APPLICATION FOR CORPORATE PLATES FOR ELECTRIC VEHICLES – PROPOSED FEE 
(AN3-2018) 

 
Since the introduction of the above policy it has not been the practice to charge a fee for these 
applications. However, due to the huge volume of the number of applications which have been received 
and the work involved in processing these, it is recommended that the standard Taxi Licence fee of 
£230 be charged from now on.  Members’ instructions are required on this proposal. 
 
 


